
Hope Eastman Elected to a Three-Year 
Term on Board of Directors of 
Strathmore Hall Foundation
Hope Eastman, chair of the firm’s Employment Law practice group, has been elected to 
a three-year term on the Board of Directors of the Strathmore Hall Foundation.

The Board of Directors, comprised of representatives appointed by the County Executive and County 
Council along with members elected by the Board itself, oversees the operation of the Strathmore Music 
Center and its allied programs. The Board works to ensure Strathmore’s success and growth in a 
responsible and proactive manner.

© 2024 – All Rights Reserved |  4800 Hampden Lane, 6th Floor, Bethesda, MD 20814-2930 |  301-656-7603 |  301-654-7354 fax www.paleyrothman.com

https://www.strathmore.org/

